
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 July 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of the transition into the Junior school we want to help the children become 

accustomed to leaving parent/carers in the school yard or at the school door.   

 

Therefore, we are asking all parent/carers of children in Y2 to say goodbye to their child 

before they enter the class at 8.40 AM.  The children can then enter school and staff will 

start the morning jobs without the support of parent/carers. 

 

We are going to start this on Monday 8 July 2024 and it will run until the end of term. 

The staff will talk to the pupils about it. 

 

If you have any problems please do not hesitate to talk to a member of staff. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

   

Louise Jones                        Sean Sly 

Executive Head  Acting Deputy Head 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

Royd Nursery Infant School 
Carr Road, Deepcar 
Sheffield, S36 2PR 
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